
From: Andy Newkirk
To: Andy Newkirk
Subject: FW: RVs
Date: Wednesday, July 03, 2019 1:33:42 PM

_______________________________________
From: Julie Salinas [juliesalinas1@icloud.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 23, 2019 7:49 AM
To: Stuart Kasdin
Subject: RVs

I would like to voice my support of any ordinance that prohibits RVs in driveways. We have people in our
neighborhood with RVs and families living in the RVs, complete with illegal wires running from the house to get
electricity. It really makes the neighborhood look trashy. I realize there is a vocal component of people in favor of it,
so I wanted to be sure you knew that there are some of us opposed.  The reason they want to be able to keep the
RVs is because they charge rent to families living in them.

Sent from my iPhone
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